
GREAT SUMMER AHEAD 

A weekly newsletter brought to you by St. Gregory the Great Catholic School 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 

Summer Blessing for Families 
 

May we make our homes places of relaxation, joy, love 
peace, and safety.  

May we be generous and considerate, not thinking only 
about ourselves, but helping others enjoy the blessings of 

the summertime.  
Lord God, Creator of all things, guide our steps and 

strengthen our hearts during these months of summer and 
vacation days.  

Grant us refreshment of mind and body. 
May we constantly strive to make a meaningful difference 
in the lives of our loved ones and in the world around us 

as we enjoy the warm days of summertime. 
We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

Amen. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
School Office Hours during the Summer begin 

on Tues., June 2nd 
Monday-Thursday 

9:00 a.m.– 2:00 p.m. 
 

 

We love seeing the campus filled with smiling faces, 

we encourage you to take advantage of our summer  
programs. 

Attached to this week’s GWA email is the list of programs 
we are offering this summer, along with the registration 

form. Submit the selection and registration form to Mrs. Hope Rodriguez at 
hope.rodriguez@stgregorys.net.  The fees are due on the day of the pro-
gram. All precautionary measures will be enforced, in accordance with the 
Texas Catholic Conference of Bishops Education Department (TCCB-ED).  

 

Summer Recreation ♦ Sports Camps ♦ Early Childhood Enrichment 

with Dewey/Gonzalez ♦ Math Fun w/Zertuche ♦ Art w/ Mrs. Gimbel ♦    
SFA Reading w/Barloco-Flores 

 

 

 

Our school counselor, Mrs. Sylvia Bogran is available 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays 9:30 - 1:30 June 9-30th. 
She can be reached at (210) 342-0281 x 301 or by 
email sylvia.bogran@stgregorys.net.  

 



 

 

 

Our school is excited to offer the Edukit School Supply Program 
as a convenient and easy option for busy families to order their 
children’s school supplies.  Edukits are custom-made, individu-
al boxes which include all of the standard school supplies need-

ed and approved by your child’s teacher for next year.  They 
contain name-brand products that your child needs to start 
the year off right!  Your child’s Edukit will be delivered 
straight to St. Gregory the Great! 

Here is the direct link to our school’s ordering page thru 
EduKit:   

 

This program is a fundraiser for the school and is STRICTLY 
Optional.  Order online by July 3rd for the best pricing and 

free shipping directly to the school.  

You may order in the school office by July 3rd.  

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/1814/Saint%20Gregory%
20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School 

https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/1814/Saint%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School
https://www.edukitinc.com/schools/1814/Saint%20Gregory%20the%20Great%20Catholic%20School


 
        Athletics News 
 
 
Sports Banquet 
• The plan is to hold this event on July 25, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

StG cafeteria. 
• The Rey Conchas and Katherine Gil Awards will be announced at 

that time. 
 

 
Congratulations to our FIESTA Raffle Ticket  

Winners! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to our Student Top Sellers: 

1st Place: Aralynn O. sold $1500 
2nd Place: Addison S. sold $1100 

3rd Place: Jacob F. sold $500 
 

Winner of the $250 School Credit Drawing: 
Marco B.  

 
Thank you ALL for your continued support in our 

fundraising efforts! 

Prize Winner Ticket Sold by: 

1st Prize Michelle Solis Niko S.  

2nd Prize Maria Gutierrez JJ M. 

3rd Prize Tony Horton Aralynn O. 

4th Prize Mario Rodriguez Raul R. 

5th Prize Gracie Chacon VMG 

6th Prize Marilyn Collins Jacob Flores 

7th Prize Rosemary Aguirre Ava Aguirre 

8th Prize Maria Sotelo  

9th Prize Dawn Gonzalez Addison S. 

10th Prize Lisa Fernandez Marco B. 



 

If you plan to register for the 2020-2021 

School Year and have not yet done so, 

please email Mrs. Cortez at 

ana.cortez@stgregorys.net.  This is criti-

cal information to plan for the upcoming 

school year. Thank you in advance.  

If you have extenuating circumstances preventing you from regis-

tering at this time please contact Mrs. Cortez.  

Any family who pays their tuition in full by August 15, 2020 will re-

ceive a 5% tuition discount. This is the largest tuition discount    

offered by StG and we are doing this to stimulate our cash flow for 

the summer and fall semester. 

 

 

 

 

 

Make sure to check your email for the 2020 Summer Reading      

Program Ms. Sandoval sent last week.   

Click here to view Summer Reading Program:  

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Resources%7C2020%20Summer%20Reading  

 

 

     Back to School Dates:  

 Back to School Mass & BBQ-  

  Sunday, August 16, 2020 

 First Day of School-  

   Monday, August 17, 2020 

 

https://www.stgregorysa.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Resources%7C2020%20Summer%20Reading

